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From the East 
Brethren, 

It has come to my atten-
tion that there is help needed 
on the- Tresselboard com-
mittee. This call for help is 
not only for the Brothers but 
also for the ladies. It consists of taking the 
articles to the printer, proofreading them, 
after they are printed, folding and mailing 
them. The brothers that are doing this job at 
the present time are doing an outstanding 
job, but many hands make the job go faster. 
If you are interested in getting involved 
please feel free to call me. 

The Lodge again this year will be taking an 
active part in the Zoo Day. Just like last 
year, there will be a picnic while the event is 
going on continuously all day. Brothers will 
be needed for cooking, set up and tear 
down. Last year the officers and a small part 
of the Brotherhood showed up to help. This 
year I hope everyone will turn out to attend 
this event and volunteer some time. This 
event will be hosted by Clovis Lodge, Fresno 
Lodge, Madera Lodge and Sanger Lodge as 
well as Las Palmas Ponderosa. It is a good 
time to see old friends as well as meet new. 
This event will take place on May 21, 1994 
from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. at the Chaffee Zoologi-
cal Gardens (the zoo). 

This year we have the honor to confer 
numerous 2nd degrees and one 3rd degree. 
Without breaking our rules, it would be 
wonderful if the Brothers would stop by the 
secretary's office and ask Marvin for an 
application packet. Your Junior Warden is 
ready to go and strut his stuff, so give him 
the chance. 

I would like to thank Wally Scott for filling 
in as Chaplain when Brother Ennis was 
under the weather. It was so nice to hear his  

deep voice once again from the East. I would 
also like to thank Warren Carr for filling in 
for ourJunior Deacon George Cary while he 
was in England. 

See you in Lodge! 
Tip Banks 
Master 

From the West 
Brethren; 

Spring is upon us and 
Daylight Savings time 
means we can all get to 
Lodge before dark! I would 
like to congratulate our new 
fellow craft Brothers, in 
April we will be having sec-
ond and third Degrees. 

This April 23rd, we will be putting on a 
third degree in Columbia Lodge at 12:00 
noon. For RVer's we have campsites at 
the Marble Quarry RV Park. For dinner 
we will be going to Sonora Joe's Restau-
rant. This is not a Banquet we will have 
the regular menu and regular prices (I 
can't remember ever having a good ban-
quet dinner at a restaurant). The prime 
rib is excellent! Please call the Lodge 
Office to make reservations for the RV 
Park. 

See you in Lodge! 
Bill Yelkin 
Senior Warden 

From the South 
No Comment. 



Calendar for April 
4-7 Practice - Possible Degree 

4-14 Practice - Possible Degree 

4-19 Temple Board Meeting 7:00 p.m. 

4-20 Officers Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 

4-21 Stated 2-50 yr. pins to be presented 

Official Visit by Grand 

Lodge Officer Ralph Enlbio, 

Inspection 

4-23 Columbia Trip 3rd Degree 

(call Lodge for visitations) 

4-28 Practice - Possible Degree 

FROM THE SECRETARY 

Elmer V. Vick who is a member ofArcadia 
San Gabriel Lodge # 278, is in the Redlands 
Rest Home in Fresno. This Brother would 
appreciate visitors. Isiac Stuckey A mem-
ber of a lodge in Pittsburg, Kansas, is in the 
Hillcrest Rest home in Fresno. This Brother 
would like visitors. 

Prudential Securities 

Haley Fudge 
Vice  Pte,sident-Investments_ 

Prudential Securities Incorporated 
7102 North Fresno Street, Fresno, CA 93720 
209 437-2200 800 338-6892  

PUBLIC SCHOOLS COMMITTEE 

Another successful presentation was held 
at the John Muir Elementary School on 
March 24, 1994 at 1:30 p.m. Thanks to the 
Brothers who have donated bicycles, refur-
bished bicycles and supported the program 
in general. All of you are making a Public 
School a better place for young persons to 
obtain an education. A special thanks to 
Past Master John Higgins of the Fresno 
Lodge for his obtaining packaged cotton 
candy for all of the Students with perfect 
attendance over the period covered (307), 
almost half of the student enrollment. And 
a special thanks to Past Master Randy 
Forrester for his help in the committee and 
for highlighting the presentation as Popper 
the clown. Also thanks to brothers Cub 
Jack, Junior Warden and Dick Campbell 
for the continued effort they give in support 
of the public schools committee. 

REMEMBER  April is Public Schools 
month and we are being honored at our 
April Stated Meeting by Mr. Risteder, the 
Principal of John Muir Elementary School, 
Mrs. Fierro a member of his staff who is the 
schools Chairperson, and eight of the stu-
dents who are very active in this program. 
Come and see them and hear first hand 
what your efforts are doing for this school 
and especially our future adults. Lets give 
a big Masonic welcome. 

Fraternally 
George H. Cary 

LADIES 
At the Ladies Program this month, a 

representative from Estee Lauder will be 
with us and giving some lucky ladies free 
makeovers. Please join us. 

Kathy Banks 
"The Master's Master" 
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